THE INSTITUTE OF PAPER CHEMISTRY
Appleton, Wisconsin

549717

October 2, 1969

Professor John F. Zimmerman
Secretary-Treasurer MACITLAC
Wabash College

Crawfordsville, Indiana 47933

Dear Professor Zimmerman:

Thank you for your letter of September 24, 1969. We will include
Martin Urberg in our MACTLAC Teacher Placement Directory and he
will be hearing from us concerning any possible openings. '

With regard to a summary of the previous year's activities in
the teacher placement service, I am glad once again to give you
some statistics concerning what has happened in this regard.
The easiest way to summarize them is according to the following
table:

Field of Chemistry Applicants Positions
Analytical 8 3
Biochemistry 11 1
General 1 0]
Inorganic 26 1
Organic 55 5
Physical 47 6
TOTALS 148 16

You will see that the numbers are quite drastically different
from other years with many more applicants corresponding with us
and somewhat fewer positions being made known to us.

Thank you for your remarks about the usefulness of this service.
I would have to admit that in this past year it has been more
work than ever, but perhaps it will not be quite as strenuous
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in the future, and I will try to continue as Placement Director
in the year ahead if MACTLAC wishes me to do so.

I am planning to be at the Elmhurst meeting, although I may not
be there in time for the council meeting at 10:15 a.m. In any
event, I will look forward to seeing you sometime at Elmhurst.

Arild J. Miller
Head, MACTLAC Teacher
Placement Directory
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